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Our Pre-K class has been collecting a “million miles” by gathering 

postcards, photos and brochures from places that we have 

visited.  We have enlisted the help of the entire school as well as 

the local community since we are the only Pre-K class in the 

school.   

 

As each postcard comes in, we record the place and number of 

miles it is away from Sharpsburg.  The place also gets marked on 

a map of the world.  The older students in the school are helping 

by adding up the total miles we have gathered. 

 

We have had fun learning about lots of places around the world 

and trying to wrap our brains around how large a million is. 

 

 


